
To: EECERA Board of Trustees 

From: Kate Hayward 

Re: Special Interest Group Working with Parents and Families 

 Report on activities undertaken and planned 2014/15 

Names and Emails of convenors and current members of the SIG: 

SIG Convenors: 

Dr Diane Jackson Chief Executive Officer of the Australian Research Alliance for Children and Youth 

Email: Dianne.Jackson@connect.asn.au  

Kate Hayward Assistant Director Pen Green Research 

Email: khayward@northamptosnhire.gov.uk   

Current SIG members 

EECERA SIG Working with 

parents and Families 

 

Name  email 

Janet Shaw hssjs@leeds.ac.uk 

Susanne Rogers rogsr@bigpond.net.au 

Jessamy Davies jdavies@csu.edu.au  

Audrey Henry henrya@nova.edu 

Wilma Melendez martrobw@nova.edu; wrmece@gmail.com  

Ute Ward u.ward3@Herts.ac.uk 

Marlene McCormack mmccormack@earlychildhoodireland.ie  

Chantal Williams Chantal@sharingthecare.com.au  

Wendy Goff Wendy.goff@monash.edu  

Jenny Wilder Jenny.wilder@mdh.se  

Christine  Mayfield chris@sharingthecare.com.au 

Joanne Lehrer lehrer.joanne@uqam.ca 

Sheila Garrity sheila.garrity@nuigalway.ie 
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Bob Perry bperry@csu.edu.au 

Silvia Blanch silvia.blanch@uab.cat 

Andrea Layzell alayzell@northamptonshire.gov.uk 

Meque Edo Meque.edo@uab.cat 

Eddie McKinnon emckinnon@northamptonshire.gov.uk  

Linda Millucci     linda@sharingthecare.com.auMarion  

Marion Brennan mbrennan@earlychildhoodireland.ie.  

Teresa Heeney theeney@earlychildhoodireland.ie 

Liz Dunphy Elizabeth.dunphy@spd.dcu.ie 

 

Activity 2013/14 

The SIG group met at the EECERA conference in 2014 in Crete where we had a lively debate about 

research with families and how to support early years practitioners to engage with and work in 

partnership with parents and families.  

The following ideas were discussed: 
 
- setting up a Facebook page - Joanne to co ordinate  
 
- circulate presentations and papers from EECERA and other work that you would like to share on 
the Facebook page 
 
-  circulate notifications of any conferences/events that might be interesting to the group 
 
-  putting ideas together for joint publication in an EECERA monograph series - Ute to co ordinate 
 
- putting ideas together for a paper on the ethical considerations of engaging in research with and 
alongside parents and families - Bob to circulate reference for book by EECERA SIG members on the 
ethical considerations of engaging in research with children 
 
We talked about setting up a network to share documents and information about research events 

and conferences during 2014/15 and the possibility of a joint publication. 

Following the meeting,  Jute contacted Julia Formosinho in October 2014 and was informed that  the 

special issues for 2015, 2016 and 2017 are already in the planning and our topic on working with 

families  would need to wait until 2018. Several group members discussed the possibility of 

publishing a book but after consideration decided they would rather concentrate on publishing in in 

a journal. This will be the focus of the next meeting in Barcelona time and place tbc. 
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